
Notice of Takaful Coverage  Faysal Islamic Pension Fund 

Dear Valued Investor,

October 21st, 2022

We hereby inform the Unit Holders of Faysal Islamic Pension Fund that we are in a renewal phase 
for a better policy with regards to the Free Takaful Coverage being offered in the fund. Therefore, 
we have temporarily halted the coverage from September 27th 2022 till further notice and we will 
inform you once the renewed policy is in place.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at 021-111-329-725 or alternatively you can 
drop us an email at customerservices@faysalfunds.com

Regards, 

Customer Services


